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The Beacon Health Group  

New members of staff 
 
Dr Ade Oyewunmi is our new G.P based at Mountbatten House Surgery, Ade worked 
previously as a locum at Stansted and covered areas in Essex. 
 
Dr Razwan Khandoker, is based at Danbury Medical Centre. Since graduating Rezwan did 2  
foundation years in Telford and Dudley, and then went on to start his GP training in the 
Chelmsford area. Rezwan have completed the hospital portion, which was 18 months (6 
months paediatrics, 6 months obstetrics and gynaecology and 6 months elderly care) and has 
just started his GP portion, which will be another 18 months. 

In February we carried out our first practice fire drill at Danbury Medical 
Centre. We would like to thank all patients  who were in consultations at this 
time for their understanding and prompt exiting of the surgery to the fire 
points located in the surgery car park.  

Chaperones 
 

We are very proud to inform our patients that we now have 14 trained chaperones at the 
Beacon Health Group who are available to assist you should you require  


